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Duke Power Ccepany
Attn: Mr. A. C. Thies

Senior Vice President
Production and Transmission

Power Building
h22 South Church Street
Charlotte, North Camlina 28201

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated September 28,1972, -informing us
of the steps you have taken with respect to the item of apparent
nonecmpliance which we brou,,ht to your attention in our letter
dated August 30, 1972.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Very truly.yours,

&<MW .

' John G. Davis
hDirector
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